
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 2015 

 

 

Mr. David Tandy, President 

Metro Council 

601 West Jefferson Street 

Louisville, KY 40202 

 

Dear President Tandy: 

 

 In accordance with the Affordable Housing Trust Fund Board Ordinance, I am appointing 

the following to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund Board. 

 

Name         Term  _____ 

Kathy Beach    New Appointment  December 31, 2017 

Marshall Gazaway   New Appointment  December 31, 2017 

Curtis Stauffer    New Appointment  December 31, 2016 

Roger Bright    New Appointment  December 31, 2018 

Anne Mayhugh   New Appointment  December 31, 2016 

 

 

 Your prompt action on these appointments is most appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Greg Fischer 

Mayor 

 

cc: Councilwoman Julie Denton 


